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A Special 
Message From

Looking Out For Our Families.

What The 2019 
Legislative Session 
Means For Us
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2019 was the most hurtful and progressive legislative 
session in New York State history.
While the administration here in New York continues its assault on hardworking families,  
I have repeatedly affirmed our commitment to protecting struggling, middle-class families.

It’s about time Albany put our families first.

With an increasingly hostile administration in state government, we need to ensure New York is 
a safe haven for everyone who is looking to lay down roots here, work hard, and raise a family.

Partisan politics has held our state back from achieving greatness because some lawmakers 
won’t stop focusing on what’s happening in Washington. That’s why I’ll never stop fighting 
to put our families first.

•	 Lower Taxes
•	 Help Struggling Legal Families Pay For Higher Education Before Undocumented 

Immigrants
•	 Protect Our Family Farms From Hurtful & Business-Ending Policies Passed By Some 

State Lawmakers
•	 Increase Access To Broadband
•	 Invest In Rebuilding And Repairing Our Roads & Bridges

“It’s imperative that New 
York does not continue in 
its progressive direction 
so we can offset the 
backward and harmful 
policies coming from 
some Albany lawmakers.”


